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PUBLIC CONSULTATION OF THE NATIONAL POLICY ON ORGANIC 
PRODUCTION 

The Department of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries (DAFF) has developed a draft 
National Policy on Organic Production. All interested stakeholders are invited to 
comment and give inputs on the draft policy. The document can be accessed as follows: 

• Visit the departmental website:www.daff.gov.za and kindly follow the link; 

Divisions >> Plant Production >> Policies and Programmes 

OR 

• Collect hard copies of the policy at Harvest House, Room 364/356, 30 Hamilton 
Street, Arcadia, PRETORIA 

All inputs and enquiries should be directed to: Mr. Kgomo Petje at (012) 319 6227 ore­
mail: KgomoamogodiP@daff.gov.za. 

For further enquiries please contact the office of Mr. Thabo Ramashala at (012) 319 
6079, or through e-mail, DPP@daff.gov.za. 




